	PART 1

(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO.


REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR

LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

TO THE LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

ON 27TH NOVEMBER 2003  

TITLE:

REPORT OF REQUEST FOR A CHARITABLE COLLECTION BY WAY OF A DOOR TO DOOR COLLECTION TO REQUEST DIRECT DEBIT PLEDGES

RECOMMENDATIONS:
THAT MEMBERS CONSIDER THE APPLICATION AND DECIDE UPON THE MATTER

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
AN APPLICATION FOR A CHARITABLE COLLECTION BY WAY OF DIRECT DEBIT PLEDGES AND MADE DOOR TO DOOR IN THE CITY OF SALFORD.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
COMPLETED APPLICATION FORM

(Available for public inspection

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

NONE

SOURCE OF FUNDING:

NONE

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:

N/A

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
N/A

CONTACT OFFICER:


JANE NUGENT, SENIOR LICENSING OFFICER

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S)
ALL WARDS

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

NONE

DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)

Request for a Door to Door Charitable Collection by way of Direct Debit Pledges

Applicant


Collection Area


Date
Gordon William Mitchie
Whole of Salford


Dates as available

Caring Together

15 Brunton Place

Markinch

Fife

The Licensing Regulatory Panel previously resolved that Charitable Collections by way of Direct Debit pledges would not be allowed to take place within the City of Salford.

The above Organisation has, in the past, had a permit issued by Salford City Council for a House to House Collection.  However, at the time the permit was granted it was not known that the organisation was collecting by way of direct debit pledges.  

Since that time this organisation has been advised by the Licensing Department that the Licensing Regulatory Panel would not permit collections by direct debit pledges.

Attached is a fax received in the Licensing Department requesting that Panel Members reconsider their decision regarding direct debit pledges (copy attached).   Also attached are copies of letters from the National Deaf Children’s Society and The John Aspinall Foundation confirming they have authorised Caring Together to conduct fundraising on their behalf.

Appearing before the Panel Members this morning is Mr. Chris Wichard, Head of Licensing for Caring Together who wishes to allay any fears Members might have about allowing direct debt collections in the City of Salford and will answer any queries Members may have.

